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Planning  

·        An application has been submitted (19/03492/ADP) to AVDC by Deanfield Homes 
Limited for approval of reserved matters for land south of Castle Street (10 houses and shop) 
– ‘Ewelme site B’, opposite School. 

·        Council will also discuss at its next meeting application 19/03522/APP for subdivision of 
the existing farmhouse into three dwellings at Charndon Grounds on the road to Twyford, 
including erection of a detached garage and a new access off Station Road. 

·        AVDC has approved 19/02855/APP for demolition of the outhouse and internal 
alterations at Ashbourne House, The College, OX27 0HW. 

Cemetery 

Council has been awarded a grant of £55,000 from AVDC’s New Homes Bonus scheme to cover the 
cost of replacing the pathways in the Cemetery. 

Aylesbury Vale Times 

The next edition of AVDC’s magazine should contain a ‘spotlight’ feature on Marsh Gibbon. 

Christmas Tree 

Council has gratefully received a donation of £350 from County Cllr Angela Macpherson’s local 
projects fund, towards the cost of this year’s Christmas tree at Ware Pond. 

Next Meetings (open to the public to attend) 

The next Council meeting is on Tuesday 8th October at 8.00 pm in the Hall.  

There will be a Finance Committee meeting on Tuesday 22nd October at 7.30 pm in the Hall. 

  

MGPC’s website is at www.marshgibbon-pc.gov.uk.  
Carole’s email address is clerk@marshgibbon-pc.gov.uk.  

[This Bulletin If you would prefer not to receive this monthly update of parish council news, please 
reply ‘Unsubscribe’ and we will delete you from this list. 

Otherwise you will continue to receive it monthly from the vice-chairman.] 

 
 
Best wishes, Ian Metherell  
ipmetherell@btinternet.com  
07778 145011  
01869 277620 
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